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Fred and I participate the 3CBG Configuration board meeting both as members of our school, here is the summary of the meeting notes:

There will be a configuration prioritization meeting to set 2009 development priority, this meeting will be held tentatively on January 21, 2009. Because of the budget situation, the decision was not made to have the conference in person or by remote conference call.

Banner CalB version 7.6 will be scheduled to release on January 15, 2009. CalB version 8.1 will be scheduled to release on March 15, 2009. According to Mike Reid, Director of 3CBG center, most of the CalB developments will not impact our Finance GoLive date on July 1, 2009 as the newer developments are more Student related modifications.

The sunset date for support of the Banner 7.x has been postponed to 5/31/2010 according to the newest information released to several schools, and it is possible that date will get further extension also. More information will be sent to all schools regarding this topic by Sungard.

There is discussion of when and where the 2009 3CBG conference will be held, based on the school budget situation, proposal were brought up to turn the conference into mini north and south conferences linked by remote teleconference call, this is to save traveling cost for member schools so they can go to the closest conference center, decision was not made on this and will be decided by an ad-hoc program committee January, 2009.
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